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Year Two Homework and News 
Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What another exciting week in Year Two! We have been designers and creators, and shown 
perseverance in all areas of the curriculum, so well done to all of you!  This week, as a school, we have 
been deepening our understanding of bullying as part of ‘Anti-Bullying Week’.  
 
We have learnt that the most important thing to do is ‘reach out’ if you or 
someone else is being bullied. We learned that bullying can be face to face and 
online, but it is always important to speak to someone about it.  
 
In Maths, we have been adding and subtracting across 10. We have been learning effective ways to 
subtract 1-digit numbers from 2-digit numbers. For example, 13 – 7. The best way to solve problem 
similar to this is by subtracting 3 first and then 4. Our key questions have been: How many do you 
need to subtract to get 10 and how many more do you need to subtract? 
 

 
 
 

 
In Design and Technology, we started off by comparing different fire engines and labelled parts of a 
fire engine. Then, later on in the week used our designs to create our fire engines. Next week, we will 
be evaluating our fire engines and discussing any improvements that could be made. Have a look at 
some of our work. 
 
In Geography, we have been learning about the UK and the countries in the United Kingdom. We 
have taken a closer look at the map of the UK, and identified the capital cities of: England, Scotland, 
Wales and Northern Ireland 
 
In RE, we have been learning about the importance of remembrance Sunday and why it is important 
to remember the soldiers who have taken part in battles.  
 
Homework:  
Please continue with daily reading and learning your spellings. I would also like you to complete the 
attached maths sheet.  
  
We hope you have a great weekend and if you have any questions please feel free to email me at:  
chaouki@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk   
 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs Chaouki, Mrs Sanchez and Mrs Sisodia 
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